
Notice - Fraudulent Purchase Orders 

Valued Supplier, 

Over the past year, colleges across the country have experienced fraudulent Purchase Orders 
targeting suppliers posing as educational institutions. 

Southern New Hampshire University suppliers have experienced similar emails over the past 
several weeks. These Purchase Orders are being generated and sent to suppliers with non-
legitimate email domains. 

Official Southern New Hampshire University Purchase Orders will always be sent from 
SOURCING@SNHU.EDU address.  We have been in contact with the Federal Bureau of 
Investigation over this matter. 

If you receive a Purchase Order sent from any non-legitimate email domain impersonating 
Southern New Hampshire University, please forward to Southern New Hampshire University 
Procurement Department at sourcing@snhu.edu or call 603-645-9622. If an order appears to 
be suspicious or out of the normal order cycle, please contact us to verify its authenticity. 

Thank you, 

mailto:sourcing@snhu.edu



